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Southwest Virginia Eye Center   •   3090 Electric Rd., Suite B   •   Roanoke, VA 24018   •   (Office)  540.772.3978   •   (Fax) 540.400.0001  

 

Welcome to Southwest Virginia Eye Center 

 

Thank you for choosing Southwest Virginia Eye Center and Dr. Till.  Our 

center has been specifically designed to give you the latest and most 

modern eye care and diagnostic treatment available.  Dr. Till is certified 

by the American Board of Ophthalmology and has been caring for 

patient’s eyes and vision in the Roanoke Valley for over 25 years. 

In order for your visit to be handled in a more timely manner, you may 

want to fill out the  pre-registration forms before your appointment.  After 

you have completed the forms, please sign and bring them with you at the 

time of your visit.  You may wish to arrive 15 minutes before your 

appointment to allow time to process these forms.   

Please bring a list of your current medications with you for your 

appointment. 

Our office accepts many of the more common insurances (Medicare, 

Anthem, Cigna, Aetna, United Healthcare, Tricare and many others).   

In order for us to file your insurance on your behalf, you will need to 

bring your insurance card(s) with you at the time of your visit. 

Your health insurance may require a referral from your primary care 

physician.  If you do need a referral, please have this arranged before your 

visit.  We cannot see you without the referral as per the rules of your 

insurance plan.  Other plans may have you pay a small deductable or co-

payment, which we will need to collect the day of the appointment.  We 

accept personal checks, major credit cards, CareCredit, and cash. 

On behalf of the staff at Southwest Virginia Eye Center, we look forward 

to your eye care needs 

Sincerely, 

Missy Conner 

Manager 

 


